
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

17.03.2017 – Term 4 

What have we been learning? 

This week in Emerald class, during PE, the children learnt the skills to strike a ball starting 

with different body parts, then striking with a bat.  

 

We carried out a class investigation for science week linked with our skills for telling the 

time. We asked the question, how long does it take you to jump 10 times? The children 

timed each other in pairs and recorded their results in a table indicating how many seconds 

it took. Then we collected all the data to make a class graph to see who was the fastest. It 

was Alex!  

 

The children also wrote some fantastic instructions to make stuffed hearts using sequential 

words and imperative verbs! In RE with Mrs Gee, the children are learning about what life is 

like as a Muslim.  

 

Next Week 

Next week we will be learning about the different parts of the human body, the letter is 

coming home today.  

We will be writing up our science investigation results.  

Dates for you Diary  

30th March Learning Hunt – 2.00pm – Parent learning sharing in Emerald class in the 

afternoon.  



Wednesday 5th April and Thursday 6th April – Parents evening. 


